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Erasmus+ project „The Children of Sheherazade“ 
Denmark – Year 3 – Pupil’s Letter

School: Øster Åby Friskole, Denmark

Facilitator (Storyteller): Maria Junghans

This letter was written by the pupils and presented at the multiplier’s event:

Once upon time there was a school class, who had had storytelling since  
first grade, and they loved it. What they particularly became good at was  
cooperation as a class and it made them really good at telling stories. 

When they were in first grade, Maria told fairytales and the pupils drew. 

When they were in second grade they heard stories about animals, sports  
and magic.

When they started third grade they should create their own story.  
They created a city called Fantasia. 

Sometimes it was hard agreeing, luckily the pupils had Maria and each other. 

What the class remembers most particularly from the project was that they  
were good at helping one another, and give each other good ideas. 

The class wishes that the project had continued because it was fun,  
you got new friends and more played together during breaks. 

The story about Fantasia became a book, which was sent to the King and  
Queen (of Denmark). They thanked the class many times in a letter. 

(Translation: Maria Junghans)


